Administrative Session of the Huntertown Town in Huntertown, Indiana
February 18, 2020 5:00 p.m.
Huntertown Town Hall, 15617 Lima Road

An Administrative Session of the Huntertown Town Council was held on Tuesday, February 18, 2020 at
5:00 p.m. In attendance were Council President Michael Aker; Council Members Brandon Seifert and
Mike Stamets: Clerk-Treasurer Ryan Schwab; Town Manager Beth Shellman; and John Urbahns,
President/CEO of Greater Fort Wayne Inc. Absent were council members Patricia Freck and Gary Grant.
With all parties present, Michael Aker called the session to order at 4:55 p.m.

The purpose of this Administrative Session was to listen to a presentation from John Urbahns,
President/CEO of Greater Fort Wayne Inc. about said Corporation and the benefits said corporation could
provide Huntertown. There were no detailed contract discussions, as such is not allowed at an
administrative session, Urbahns closed his presentation by noting that he would share a contract with the
town at a future public meeting if the council wished to entertain the option.

No decisions were made at this session.

The session adjourned at 5:45 p.m.
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